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We are pleased to present our next SPPA student profile: 

Lisa Koivula, Professional Certificate in Public Administration and Law 

 

 
 
 

 

Stay connected 

with SPPA 

 

Facebook: /YorkUSPPA 
Twitter: @YorkUSPPA 

 
 

 

*If you wish to unsubscribe 

from the SPPA Newsletter, 

please send a reply email to 

lapssppa@yorku.ca asking to 

be removed from the mailing 

list. Thank you. 
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2016-17 Public Policy Administration Student Association Executive Nominees 
 

The nominations for PPASA Executive positions for 2016-2017 have now been closed. Please note the following important election information:  
Campaigning Period: March 21st - March 27th 
Election Period: March 28th - April 1st at 11:59 P.M.  
 
The PPASA conducts its elections in a democratic manner by having the general membership vote for candidates interested in filling the positions. Your name associated with 
an email on our email list is the PPASA record of membership, so you must be on the ist to be able to vote.   
 
The election will be facilitated by Chief Returning Officer Anusha Bhadra.  All ballots will be received electronically at ppasacro@gmail.com. All ballots will be kept strictly 
confidential by the CRO and deleted after the election is finalized.  The results will be made available to PPASA members.  If you have any further questions, please 
email ppasa@yorku.ca. Please note that several executive positions have been already acclaimed given the fact that there was only one nominee for these positions:  
 
PRESIDENT - MUNISHA BASIRAM - POSITION ACCLAIMED 
VICE-PRESIDENT - LESTER CORATCHIA - POSITION ACCLAIMED  
DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS - NILUFAR BAHMAN - POSITION ACCLAIMED  
DIRECTOR OF RECRUITMENT - JUSTIN TAN - POSITION ACCLAIMED  
TREASURER - JASON ROBINSON - POSITION ACCLAIMED  
 
Voting will take place for the remaining two positions below. For more information on the nominees please visit: 
https://yorku.collegiatelink.net/organization/publicpolicyadministrationstudentassociation/news/details/8333?fromCampus=False 
 
NOMINEES FOR THE POSITION OF SECRETARY: 
AVNEET CHAHAL - Third year of a Political Science major with a minor in Public Policy and Administration 
GHAZAL HAIDARY - Fourth year student with a Sociology major and Public Administration minor 
EUNICE PATRICK - Second year student in the Public Administration program specializing in Policy Analysis  
 
NOMINEES FOR THE POSITION OF DIRECTOR OF AFFAIRS: 
HANIA BAJWA - Third year BPA major 
SAMER KHURSHID – BPA major 
 

Membership in the Public Policy and Administration Student Association (PPASA) is open to any student affiliated with the School of Public Policy and Administration. 
Interested students should contact PPASA at 168 Founders College or ppasa@yorku.ca 

https://ppasayorku.wordpress.com/ 
https://yorku.collegiatelink.net/organization/publicpolicyadministrationstudentassociation 
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Experiential Education Policy Symposium on March 15, 2016 

The Experiential Education Policy symposium, an annual event taking place in the framework 
of the Applied Public Policy Analysis (PPAS4200) seminar, was hosted at the School on 
March 15. In presence of their external partners, faculty members, as well as several guests, 
including William Gage, Associate Vice-President Teaching and Learning, and Diane Woody, 
LA&PS Associate Dean Teaching and Learning, the students presented innovative solutions to 
challenging policy issues. Thanks to everyone who made the event a success! 

 
Michael Fazzari (left) and Narendra Persaud-Doobay (right) 

 
Course Director Caroline Dufour 

 
SPPA Director, Professor James C. Simeon 
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